
 

 

Thursday, October 17, 2024 

 

 

City and County of San Francisco 

Department of Public Health 

101 Grove St 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

 

 

RE: Donations to the San Francisco Department of Public Health for the Fiscal Year of 2024-2025. 

 

This letter serves as confirmation that the San Francisco Public Health Foundation is providing a gift 

award to the San Francisco Department of Public Health (SFDPH) for fiscal year 2024-2025, totaling 

$1,744,131 supporting various SFDPH program needs identified in FY 24/25 Needs Assessment. We 

appreciate the opportunity to help the Department of Public Health with its needs.  

 

This letter also confirms that the donations were outright gifts, with no terms or stipulations attached.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jennifer Harrington 

Executive Director 

San Francisco Public Health Foundation 

 

 


